

Meeting Minutes

- Marcel and Michael recap previous meeting
- Michael Feedback:
 - Make it possible to remove the indicator of state
- feedback:
 - Marcel and Michael need to look at web API so we can start moving forward(use Flask API)
 - In terms of user login, marcel need only store the imei number(?) of the device. We may deal with login in more detail later but at the moment it is not required per user.
- By next meeting we need to be able to iterate through questions (both Marcel and Michael)
- Michael and Marcel need to show something to Francois by Sunday
- Next meeting on Wednesday at 6 PM